
VERDON TOWNSHIP 

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT 

NOTICE

The Board of Appeal and Equal-
ization for Verdon Township will 
meet on Thursday, April 22, 2021 
at 9:00 a.m. at Townhall. The pur-
pose of this meeting is to determine 
whether property in the jurisdiction 
has been properly valued and clas-
sified by the assessor. This may af-
fect your 2021 property taxes.

If you believe the value or clas-
sification of your property is incor-
rect, please contact your assessor’s 
office to discuss your concerns. 
If you disagree with the valuation 
or classification after discussing it 
with your assessor, you may ap-
pear before the local board of ap-
peal and equalization. The board 
will review your assessments and 
may make corrections as needed. 
Generally, you must appeal to the 
local board before appealing to the 
county board of appeal and equal-
ization.

Brian Baldwin,Clerk
Verdon Township
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